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Making Conservation 

a California Way of Life. 

May 26, 2020          BRLS-5100(017) 
Newell Road Bridge Replacement  

              Project 
Ms. Holly Boyd 
Assistant Public Works Director 
City of Palo Alto 
250 Hamilton Ave, 6th Floor 
Palo Alto, CA 94301 
 
Attention:  Ms. Holly Boyd, Assistant Public Works Director 

Dear Ms. Boyd: 

Your Environmental Document has been approved per the National 
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) for the above-referenced Federal-aid project.  
A copy of the NEPA Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) is attached for your 
project files, along with the project Environmental Commitment Record.   

You may now proceed with final design activities and preparation of right of 
way documents as necessary.  If Federal participation is anticipated for the right 
of way and utility relocation work, you must request and receive a separate 
authorization to Proceed” for right of way phase before proceeding with 
appraisals, right of way acquisition, and utility relocation work.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 286-5228 or Bahadur 
Singh, Area Engineer, at (510) 286-6372.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
EPHREM MEHARENA 
SENIOR TRANSPORTATION ENGINEER 
 
Enclosure: NEPA FONSI & ECR 
 
c: Project File 
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